
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 23rd January 2024.   

It agreed the final recommendations arising from the governance review. Our solicitors will not 
incorporate these into a draft new Constitution to be referred to the Charities Regulator for 
approval prior to convening an EGM to consider them. The board also agreed the final draft of 
the new Strategic Plan  which will be launched at this year’s AGM. Finally, it agreed the 
organisation’s budget for 2024 as recommended by the Finance and Organisation committee, 
the CRA compliance declaration, CII’s triple-lock accreditation self-declaration and the board’s 
own workplan for 2024. 

 


